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November 2, 2021 

Chairman Peter Lake 

Commissioner Will McAdams 

Commissioner Lori Cobos 
Commissioner Jimmy Glotfelty 

Re: Public Utility Commission of Texas PO Box 13326 Austin, TX 78701 Re : 

PUCDocket No . 51023 ; Application of the City of San Antonio to Amend its Certificate 

of Convenience and Necessity for the Scenic Loop 139-KV Transmission Line in Bexar 

County Letter In Lieu of Oral Argument in CPS Scenic Loop CCN Proceeding 

Dear Chairman and Commissioners: 

My name is Kristina Stroud, and I am a homeowner within the Anaqua Springs Ranch 

development that is located off of Toutant Beauregard. I had planned to provide an oral 

argument during the conference call as stated in the letter issued by the PUC in September. 
However, a couple of days before the date of the conference call, I received notice that the 

conference call was in fact an in person meeting to be held in Austin. Due to the short notice, I 

was not able to coordinate mine and/or my husband's work schedules in order for either of us to 
attend the meeting. This does not mean that we do not care about this project and the final 

outcome. We wanted the opportunity to voice our concerns to the Chairman and 

Commissioners. It is our hope that the Chairman and Commissioners will take our plea into 
consideration as written below. 

As a future mother, I am deeply concerned with the lack of care and consideration that 

has been given to the current and future children that will be attending Dr. Sara McAndrew 

Elementary. Route Z2 would put a segment within 280 feet of the elementary school. It has also 

been stated on the record that Northside ISD will be building a new middle school next to the 

elementary school. The possible health effects and concerns associated with high voltage 

transmission towers are very strong reasons to avoid utilizing route Z2. It was startling to listen 

to CPS Energy lawyers during the proceedings give so little disregard to the possible health 



risks to these children. I understand that it is your job to give an unbiased decision to the 

betterment of as many people as possible, but as a future mother, I find it very disturbing that 

little care was given to the effects that Route Z2 could have on the children that attend the 

elementary school and will attend the future middle school. 

Please, do not put high voltage transmission towers near my children's elementary and middle 

schools. Choose a route that won't have possible negative consequences on my children. 

Respectfully, 

Kristina Stroud 


